VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES (Rough Draft)

March 11, 2008

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. Members present were: Mrs. Rachel Webb, Mrs. Elizabeth Atcher, Mrs. Lora Schell, Mrs.Terisa Johnson, and Mr. Darryl Murray. Mrs. Kim Wood served as chairperson. Mr. Lonnie Dennis was absent. Mrs. Mrs. Janay Sutton was a visitor. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Johnson seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.32) 
Mrs. Atcher made a motion to approve the regular meeting Minutes from the February 19, 2008, meeting. Mrs. Webb seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.33) 

REPORTS
CSIP Review – The SBDM Council reviewed the CSIP and has questions regarding some of the wording. There will be a special meeting to discuss the CSIP and approve the document.  

February Budget – The council reviewed the February budget. Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the budget. Mrs. Atcher seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried (08.33)
Committee Reports –There were no Committee Reports.

Accident Report –The SBDM Council reviewed the accident reports. No action is necessary.

OTHER INFORMATION

Target for Academics –The equipment for Target on Academics is here.

Computer Lab – The new computer lab is up and running.

Accelerated Reader – The Accelerated Reading Ad Hoc committee has been formed and will report at the SBDM Council meeting in April.
MEETING DATE AND TIME

The next SBDM Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 15, 2008 at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. 
AGENDA ITEMS
Some of the agenda items for the March SBDM Council meeting will be Accelerated Reading Report, Committee Reports, School Activity Budget Information for 2008-09, March Budget, and the Accident Report. 

ADJOURN

Mr. Murray made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:40 p.m.  Mrs. Webb seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.35)

